
 

SEPTEMBER​ ​24,​ ​2017-​ ​TWENTY-FIFTH​ ​SUNDAY​ ​IN​ ​ORDINARY​ ​TIME 
“The​ ​Church​ ​is​ ​holy,​ ​not​ ​just​ ​because​ ​​ALL​ ​ARE​ ​WELCOME​.​ ​​ ​The​ ​Church​ ​is​ ​holy​ ​because​ ​​ALL​ ​BELONG​/” 

(Timothy​ ​Matovina​ ​+​ ​Pope​ ​Francis) 
 
 
 

Liturgy​ ​for​ ​the​ ​Week 
 
Twenty-Fifth​ ​Sunday​ ​in​ ​Ordinary​ ​Time​ ​(A) 
Is​ ​55:​ ​6-9;​ ​Phil​ ​1:​ ​20c-24,​ ​27a;​ ​Mt​ ​20:​ ​1-16a 
 
Sat​.​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sept.​ ​23,​ ​​ ​5:00pm +​ ​Eric​ ​Brodbeck 

+​ ​Joyce​ ​Niedzwiecki 
 
Sun.​ ​​ ​​ ​​Sept.​ ​24,​ ​​ ​7:30am ​Intentions​ ​of​ ​Martine​ ​Errico 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​9:30am +​ ​Margaret​ ​&​ ​Andrew 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Hammerl 
+​ ​Carmine​ ​Arrotte 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sept.​ ​24.​ ​​ ​​9:30am ​Baptism 
Anna​ ​Bella​ ​Cozza 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​11:00am +​ ​Raymond​ ​Cullari 
+​ ​Josephine​ ​Morrissey 

 
Mon.​ ​​ ​​ ​​Sept.​ ​25,​ ​9:00am Ezr​ ​1:​ ​1-6;​ ​Lk​ ​8:​ ​16-18 

+​ ​Paul​ ​Francis​ ​Smith   
Tues.​ ​​ ​​Sept.​ ​26,​ ​9:00am Saints​ ​Cosmas​ ​&​ ​Damian 

​ ​​ ​​ ​Martyrs 
Ezr​ ​6:​ ​7-8,​ ​12b,​ ​14-20;​ ​Lk​ ​8: 
​ ​​ ​​ ​19-21  
​+​ ​Irene​ ​Lamoglia 

Wed.​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sept.​ ​27,​ ​9:00am Saint​ ​Vincent​ ​de​ ​Paul,​ ​Priest   
Ezr​ ​9:​ ​5-9;​ ​Lk​ ​9:​ ​1-6 
​Intention​ ​Available 

Thurs.​ ​​Sept.​ ​28,​ ​9:00am Saint​ ​Wenceslaus,​ ​Martyr;  
​ ​​ ​​ ​Saint​ ​Lawrence​ ​Ruiz​ ​& 
​ ​​ ​​ ​Companions,​ ​Martyrs 
Hg​ ​1:​ ​1-8;​ ​Lk​ ​9:​ ​7-9 
+​ ​Alan​ ​Volley  

Fri.​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sept.​ ​29,​ ​9:00am Saints​ ​Michael,​ ​Gabriel​ ​& 
​ ​​ ​​ ​Raphael,​ ​Archangels 
Dn​ ​7:​ ​9-10,​ ​13-14;​ ​Jn​ ​1:​ ​47-51   
​+​ ​Gail​ ​Sesko 
+​ ​Frank​ ​Figurelli  

 
Twenty-Sixth​ ​Sunday​ ​in​ ​Ordinary​ ​Time​ ​(A) 
EZ​ ​18:​ ​25-28;​ ​Phil​ ​2:​ ​1-11;​ ​Mt​ ​21:​ ​28-32 
 
Sat​.​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Sept.​ ​30,​ ​5:00pm +​ ​Vito​ ​Azzollini 

+​ ​Catherine​ ​Accorsy 
 
Sun.​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​Oct.​ ​01,​ ​7:30am +​ ​Nancy​ ​D.​ ​Campanella 

​+​ ​Frederick​ ​Lackland 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​9:30am +​ ​Mary​ ​Haberman 

​Intentions​ ​of​ ​Nadia​ ​& 
​ ​​ ​​ ​Hiran​ ​Joseph 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​11:00am +​ ​Tom​ ​Oddo 
+​ ​Bill​ ​Kolacy 

 

Sun.​ ​​ ​​ ​Oct.​ ​01,​ ​​ ​​ ​1:00pm ​Wedding​ ​Mass 
Matthew​ ​Wetzel 
Caroline​ ​Sicilano 

 
 
  
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​Clergy​ ​Schedule​ ​–​ ​Sept.​ ​30​ ​-​ ​Oct.​ ​1,​ ​2017 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​5:00pm​ ​–​ ​Fr.​ ​John​ ​Tarantino 
​ ​​ ​​ ​7:30am​ ​–​ ​Fr.​ ​John​ ​Tarantino 
​ ​​ ​​ ​9:30am​ ​–​ ​Fr.​ ​John​ ​Tarantino​ ​&​ ​Fr.​ ​Brendon  
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​McLaughlin;​ ​Deacon​ ​Rich​ ​Reck  
​ ​11:00am​ ​–​ ​Fr.​ ​John​ ​Tarantino​ ​&​ ​Fr.​ ​Brendon 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​McLaughlin;​ ​Deacon​ ​Rich​ ​Reck 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​1:00pm​ ​–​ ​Fr.​ ​John​ ​Tarantino;​ ​Deacon​ ​Ray​ ​Latour 
 
 

Stewardship 
 
Contribution boxes are located at the entrances of the         
main Church for your donations to Resurrection Parish.        
Special baskets are located in these areas for required         
National​ ​collections. 
 
Weekly​ ​Collection​ ​–​ ​Sept.​ ​16-17

$​ ​​ ​​ ​8,016.00 
Fiscal​ ​Year​ ​2017/2018  
$113,101.18  
Fiscal​ ​Year​ ​2016/2017  
$113,417.96 
 
Hurricane​ ​Relief​ ​-​ ​to-date 

$ ​ ​​ ​5,842.00 
 
Diocesan​ ​Assessments​ ​-​ ​2017-2018 
Total​ ​Diocesan​ ​Assessment

​ ​​ ​​ ​$71,516.00 
Total​ ​Pledges

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​64 
Amount​ ​Pledged

​ ​$13,500.00 
Amount​ ​Received

​ ​$12,425.00 
 
Diocesan​ ​Assessments​ ​-​ ​2016-2017 
Total​ ​Pledges

181 
Amount​ ​Received



 

$​ ​36,631.00 
 
Good stewards follow the advice of St. Paul and conduct          
themselves - by wise use of their time and talents – in a             
way​ ​worthy​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Gospel​ ​of​ ​Christ. 

 
2017​ ​Bishop’s​ ​Annual​ ​Appeal 

In​ ​Giving​ ​We​ ​Receive 
You may have received a letter from Bishop Serratelli for          
the 2017 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. Your support helps        
bring hope to those who come to our Catholic Charities          
agencies. It supports seminarian education, our      
diocesan priests’ residence and our inner-city area       
school​ ​children. 
  

Diocesan​ ​Pilgrimage​ ​to​ ​the 
National​ ​Shrine​ ​of​ ​the 

Immaculate​ ​Conception​ ​of​ ​Mary, 
Washington,​ ​D.​ ​C.  

Sign up at the Ministry Counter for the Saturday,         
October 21​st all day spiritual journey which will include         
Mass with the Bishop, the opportunity for the Sacrament         
of Reconciliation, Spiritual Devotions – all at the largest         
Catholic Church in the nation. Cost is $49.00 (Make         
checks payable to Resurrection – due Tuesday, October        
3​rd​.)​ ​​ ​Time​ ​and​ ​location​ ​of​ ​area​ ​bus​ ​departure​ ​TBA. 

CHILDREN’S​ ​MINISTRY​ ​-​ ​Grades​ ​K-5 
Email:​ ​​ ​​lscandariato@resurrectionparishnj.org 

Scivetta@resurrectionparishnj.org 
973-895-4224​ ​ext.​ ​104 

Both​ ​GLORY​ ​and​ ​PRAISE​ ​meet​ ​8:00-9:20​ ​a.m.​ ​and 
attend​ ​9:30​ ​a.m.​ ​Mass​ ​with​ ​their​ ​families​. 
UPCOMING​ ​WORKSHOPS:​ ​​ ​Grades​ ​1-5 
Praise​ ​Group​ ​(Last​ ​Name​ ​A-K): 
9/24,​ ​10/8,​ ​10/22,​ ​11/5,​ ​11/19,​ ​12/10,​ ​1/7,​ ​1/21,​ ​2/4, 
2/18,​ ​3/4,​ ​3/18,​ ​4/15,​ ​*​ ​4/29,​ ​5/13,​ ​6/3 
*Last​ ​session​ ​Grade​ ​2 
Glory​ ​Group​ ​(Last​ ​Name​ ​L-Z):  
10/1,​ ​10/15,​ ​10/29,​ ​11/12,​ ​12/3,​ ​12/17,​ ​1/14,​ ​1/28,​ ​2/11, 
2/25,​ ​3/11,​ ​3/25,​ ​4/22,​ ​*​ ​5/6,​ ​5/20 
*Last​ ​session​ ​Grade​ ​2 
Kindergarten: 
10/15,​ ​11/12,​ ​12/17,​ ​1/14,​ ​2/11,​ ​3/11,​ ​4/22,​ ​5/20 
Good​ ​Samaritan​ ​Donation​ ​Items: 
Grades​ ​1​ ​-​ ​2:​ ​​ ​1​ ​pound​ ​bag​ ​of​ ​rice 
Grades​ ​3​ ​-​ ​5: canned​ ​tuna​ ​fish 
Grade 2 Reconciliation Workshop: Saturday,     
October 7​th from 9:00-11:00 a.m​. A ​mandatory gather        
for parents and their 2​nd grade child will be held to go            
over the sacramental program and to answer questions.        
At least one parent is expected to attend with their child.           
Siblings​ ​are​ ​kindly​ ​asked​ ​to​ ​stay​ ​at​ ​home. 

 
MIDDLE​ ​SCHOOL​ ​MINISTRY 

The 2017-2018 Religious Formation classes have      
begun! The schedule and format is shown below.        
Students​ ​received​ ​their​ ​books​ ​on​ ​the​ ​first​ ​day​ ​of​ ​class.  

Class time will be the same for both GLORY and          
PRAISE​ ​–​ ​Sunday​ ​mornings10:30​ ​-12​ ​noon.  
GLORY ​– Students in grades 6, 7, 8 with last names           
beginning with A-K: 10/1, 10/15, 10/29, 11/12, 12/3,        
12/17,​ ​1/14,​ ​1/28,​ ​2/11,​ ​2/25,​ ​3/11,​ ​3/25,​ ​4/22,​ ​5/6,​ ​5/20 
PRAISE ​– students in grades 6, 7, 8 with last names           
beginning with L-Z: 9/24, 10/8, 10/22, 11/5, 11/19, 12/10,         
1/7,​ ​1/21,​ ​2/4,​ ​2/18,​ ​3/4,​ ​3/18,​ ​4/15,​ ​4/29,​ ​5/13,​ ​6/3 
The GLORY parent orientation will be held on Sunday,         
10/1​ ​10:30-11​ ​in​ ​the​ ​Community​ ​Room. 
The PRAISE parent orientation will be held on Sunday,         
10/8​ ​10:30-11​ ​in​ ​the​ ​Community​ ​Room. 
 

RELIGIOUS​ ​FORMATION​​ ​​VOLUNTEERS​ ​NEEDED 
Lorraine​ ​Scandariato,​ ​Children’s​ ​Ministry​ ​(K-5) 
Lscandariato@resurrectionparishnj.org 
4​th​​ ​Grade​ ​–​ ​2​ ​Assistants 
5​th​​ ​Grade​ ​–​ ​​1​ ​Catechist​​ ​and​ ​2​ ​Assistants 
 
Linda​ ​Magistro,​ ​Middle​ ​School​ ​Ministry​ ​(6-8) 
LMagistro@resurrectionparishnj.org 
7​th​​ ​Grade​ ​​–​ ​1​ ​Catechist​​ ​and​ ​2​ ​Assistants 
8​th​​ ​Grade​ ​–​ ​2​ ​Assistants 
 
Dolores​ ​Hallock,​ ​Youth​ ​Ministry​ ​(9-12) 
DHallock@resurrectionparishnj.org 
9​th​​ ​Grade​ ​–​ ​​1​ ​Catechist 
All lesson plans are provided. If you are interested in          
volunteering,​ ​please​ ​contact​ ​the​ ​Ministry​ ​Leaders. 
RITE​ ​of​ ​CHRISTIAN​ ​INITIATION​ ​OF​ ​ADULTS​ ​(RCIA​) 

Every Christian is called by virtual of our baptism to          
proclaim the good news. Please consider      
recommending possible candidates for the Rite of       
Christian Initiation of Adults. Our Inquiry sessions are        
now in progress. They are held Monday evenings at 7:30          
pm in the Resource room and continue every Monday         
thereafter through four weeks after the celebration of        
Easter. For the months of Sept/Oct/Nov. the sessions        
will be held at Resurrection Parish in the Resource         
Room. This program is offered jointly with St. Matthews.         
This is an opportunity for adults to learn more about the           
Catholic faith and to discern about becoming a Catholic.         
Additionally baptized Catholics who have not received all        
of their sacraments of initiation (Eucharist, Confirmation)       
are welcome as well as any adults interested in         
reconnecting to the practice of their faith. All inquiries         
are welcome. Please contact Stephanie Hauge at       
973-722-4199 or ​stephaniejhauge@gmail.com to learn     
more.  

 
New​ ​Adult​ ​Study​ ​–​ ​Scripture​ ​and​ ​the​ ​Mass 

Get more out of your experience at Mass. Join us as we            
explore such topics as the Biblical roots and history and          
evolution of the Mass and the Real Presence in the          
Eucharist. Learn how to read the ​weekly Lectionary        
Scriptures to enhance your Mass experience and unite        
yourself more fully by experiencing the Eucharist as both         
a sacrifice and sacred meal.  Presentations will be both         
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DVD based and personal teachings by Jean Mindingall,        
Shannon Civetta and Father Tarantino.  Sessions are       
on Tuesdays at either 9:30 a.m. or 7:00 p.m. from          
October 3​rd through November 21​st​. Registration is $10.         
Forms are on the website and in the Narthex. Contact          
Shannon Civetta for more information at 973-979-7864       
or​ ​​srcivetta@gmail.com​. 

 
Women​ ​of​ ​Faith 

Women of Faith will meet on Thursday, September 28​th​.         
We gather in the Community Room right after the 9:00         
a.m. Mass. All women are welcome. You may call         
Janet​ ​Meissner​ ​with​ ​any​ ​questions:​ ​973-292-0347. 

 
Please​ ​Pray​ ​for​ ​the​ ​Sick 

Claire Sullivan, Adrian Humbert, Nancy Maguire, Betsy       
Weingaertner, Alice Kraska, Christopher Richards, Erica      
Crane, Gene Crescentini, Liz Kenny, Marnie Lang, Msgr.        
Martin Rauscher, Bishop Frank J. Rodimer, Martine       
Errico, Christine Johnson, Renato Florendo, Kevin      
Raquet, Joseph Mallia, Frank Tomaino, Craig      
Brandegee, Vincent Yannetti, Sr., Jasmine Kole, Tony       
Lonero, Msgr. Leo P. Carey, Scott Parente, Margaret        
Lawton, Joey Bulgur, Carmella DiMartino, Marilyn Reilly,       
Francisco Lim, Edward "Eddie" Nolan, Scott Whitney,       
Helen Gilligan, Hilarion Uy, Juanita Springs, Charlie Ann        
Reizko, Deborah Penkalski, Patricia Mongiello, Michael      
Reilly, Charles Buschmann, Anthony David, Edward      
Paone, Louis A. Morales, ​Ed Moore, Eileen Phelan,        
Doris Dolan​, ​Tammy Dolan, Salvatore Buttaci, Sharon       
Buttaci, Juliana Donnelly, Dorothy Goerke & Annette       
Tracy.  
Please call the Parish Office at 973-895-4224 to add         
or​ ​remove​ ​someone​ ​from​ ​this​ ​list 

SAMARITANS 
Tammy​ ​McConnell 

973-895-4224​ ​-​ ​Ext.​ ​109 
tmcconnell@resurrectionparishnj.org 

Thank you for your continuing support for our ongoing         
collection of gently used eyeglasses and eyeglass       
cases. We were able to make a recent donation of 101           
pairs of eyeglasses, many with cases, via the Randolph         
Lions Club in support of the SightFirst Program. Lions         
Club International’s SightFirst Program, which includes      
Sight for Kids as a targeted part of the overall program,           
aims to support the efforts of Lions, nongovernmental        
organizations, government agencies and others to fight       
the major causes of preventable and reversible       
blindness, and provide services to people who are blind         
or have a visual impairment. This mission is        
accomplished through the support of eye health care        
delivery systems, training and infrastructure     
development. Your donated glasses will be put to use         
for people living with vision impairment, whose lives will         
be​ ​immeasurably​ ​improved​ ​by​ ​owning​ ​glasses.   
September Request – This month, we are requesting        
COFFEE and TEA BAGS for Homeless Solutions. You        
can leave your donation in the Samaritans’ Donation        
Basket​ ​in​ ​the​ ​lower​ ​lobby. 

In​ ​His​ ​service,  
Tammy​ ​McConnell 

 
Samaritan​ ​$crip 

Samaritan $crip shopping cards are being sold this        
weekend. There are over 600 retailers to choose from         
(check out ​www.shopwithscrip.com for the current      
list). We usually have $100 & $25 Shop Rite and $100 &            
$25 Acme, along with Dunkin Donuts and Panera in         
inventory. Please stop by our table in the Narthex to          
learn more about Resurrection’s Samaritan $crip      
program and the various ways to participate. Questions        
about the program can be directed to Tom Roche         
(​tomjroche@verizon.net​). Thank you for your continued      
participation​ ​&​ ​support! 

 
SILVER​ ​AND​ ​GOLD​ ​WEDDING​ ​ANNIVERSARY​ ​MASS 
Couples, were you married in 1967 or 1992? You are         
warmly invited to celebrate your 25​th or 50​th Wedding         
Anniversary with the Church of Paterson. Bishop       
Serratelli will be the main celebrant at Mass at The          
Cathedral​ ​of​ ​St.​ ​John​ ​the​ ​Baptist​ ​in​ ​Paterson.  

Sunday,​ ​November​ ​5,​ ​2017​ ​at​ ​4:00​ ​p.m. 
Arrangements can be made by ​contacting the parish        
office. Registrations will be accepted through ​Tuesday,       
October 17, 2017​. Information will be sent to you from          
the Office of Family Life once your registration has been          
processed.​ ​Congratulations​ ​on​ ​this​ ​joyous​ ​occasion​! 

 
40​ ​Days​ ​for​ ​Life 

Join Morris County Right to Life at: Planned Parenthood,         
196 Speedwell Avenue, Morristown, NJ – 7 a.m. to 7          
p.m. – 7 days a week - Begins Sept. 27​th – Ends – Nov.              
5​th​. For additional information, call 973-933-2800 or       
973-627-1654 or email: ​info@morriscountyrighttolife.org​.    
Flyers​ ​are​ ​in​ ​the​ ​Narthex. 

PASTORAL​ ​CARE​ ​-​ ​973-895-4224​ ​–​ ​Ext.​ ​106 
cnovak@resurretionparishnj.org 

MINISTRY​ ​TO​ ​THE​ ​SICK​ ​AND​ ​HOMEBOUND 
The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick, ​different         
from the Last Rites, as you might have known them​, ​is           
also available to the Homebound and those facing or         
recently had surgery. Please call the number above or         
the​ ​Parish​ ​office​ ​to​ ​schedule​ ​a​ ​visit​ ​from​ ​Fr.​ ​Tarantino.  

****Sacrament​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Anointing​ ​of​ ​the​ ​Sick**** 
The annual parish-wide celebration of the Sacrament of        
the Anointing of the Sick will be held at all Masses the            
weekend​ ​of​ ​September​ ​30​th​​ ​and​ ​October​ ​1​st​.  
Who​ ​may​ ​receive​ ​the​ ​Sacrament​ ​of​ ​Healing? 
Individuals​ ​who​ ​are: 

*​ ​Advanced​ ​in​ ​age 
* Suffering from a life-threatening illness      

or 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​chronic​ ​disease 
 *​ ​In​ ​preparation​ ​for​ ​surgery 

*​ ​Experiencing​ ​diseases​ ​of​ ​addiction 
* Those with physical, psychological,     

emotional​ ​or 
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​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​spiritual​ ​difficulties. 
If a loved one is dying, the ​Sacrament of the Anointing           
of the Sick is celebrated to give comfort and strength to           
the dying person. It is followed by Communion that         
becomes for them Viaticum which is food for the journey.          
The prayers of commendation of the dying to God are          
said​ ​for​ ​the​ ​spiritual​ ​comfort​ ​of​ ​the​ ​one​ ​who​ ​is​ ​dying. 
  

MINISTRY​ ​TO​ ​THE​ ​BEREAVED 
Today’s Gospel tells us of the landowner who, goes out          
to hire workers for his vineyard, we are told 5 times           
during the course of the day. He wanted to give all the            
opportunity to work and not be idle. No matter where we           
are in our grief-work, God offers us a place to work out            
our sorrow, our fears, our anger, our resentment and our          
feelings. Whether it is the beginning of the day or the           
very end, we are given an abundance of love, guidance          
and​ ​care.​ ​Our​ ​life​ ​is​ ​in​ ​Christ.​ ​Paradise​ ​is​ ​our​ ​reward. 
Peace​ ​be​ ​with​ ​you.​ ​God​ ​bless.​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Cindy​ ​Novak 
 

Parish​ ​Day​ ​of​ ​Reflection 
Oct.​ ​21,​ ​2017,​ ​8:00​ ​a.m.​ ​–​ ​12:00​ ​p.m. 

Spiritual Lessons from the Seasons. ​Before we had        
the Book of the Bible, God gave us lessons through the           
Book of Creation. There will be two reflective talks on the           
spiritual lessons we learn in each of the 4 seasons. This           
will include a time for silent personal reflection and a          
Continental​ ​breakfast​ ​-​ ​$20.00​ ​per​ ​person. 
 

Men’s​ ​Fellowship 
The next Men’s Fellowship meeting is scheduled for this         
Wednesday, Sept. 27​th starting at 7:30 p.m. in the         
Resource Room. We will meet in an informal setting to          
discuss​ ​selections​ ​from​ ​James​ ​Campbell’s​ ​book  
“Every Man’s Journey.” All men of the parish are invited.          
If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact         
Deacon​ ​Rich​ ​at:​ ​​rreck77@gmail.com​ or ​973-714-2952​. 
 

Mass​ ​Intentions 
Some Sunday and many weekday Masses are available.        
Please​ ​stop​ ​in​ ​or​ ​call​ ​the​ ​office​ ​at​ ​973-895-4224. 

40​th​​ ​ANNIVERSARY​ ​YEAR​ ​OF​ ​MINISTRY 
 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​GIFTS​ ​/​ ​DONATIONS​ ​/​ ​MEMORIALS 
-​ ​Gift​ ​of:​ ​Patricia​ ​Stinton 
-​ ​​Gift​ ​of:​ ​John​ ​&​ ​Pamela​ ​Santoro 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​In​ ​Memory​ ​of:​ ​The​ ​Deceased​ ​Members​ ​of​ ​the 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Santoro​ ​& 
Bennett​ ​Family 
 

MINISTRY​ ​SPOTLIGHT 
 

MUSIC​ ​MINISTRY 
Congratulations to the “MUSIC MINISTRY” for the       
wonderful celebrations of the beginning of this 40​th year         
of​ ​ministry​ ​here​ ​in​ ​the​ ​Parish​ ​this​ ​weekend. 
 

The 11:30 a.m. Liturgy, beginning with the first sounds of          
the “Bell Choir” (followed by the Processional banners),        
was​ ​uplifting​ ​for​ ​all. 
 
JOSHUA, directing both the ​ADULT CHOIR ​and the        
CHILDREN’S CHOIR ​along with the ​BRASS      
QUARTET, ALLIE, ​directing both ​CHOIRS ​and the new        
BELL CHOIR, CHARLENE ​at the piano & ​JOSH ​playing         
the violin, the ​ASSEMBLY ​in full voice…what can be         
said!  

 
Having experienced some of our new anniversary music        
as well as the ​BELL CHOIR, CHILDREN’S CHOIR ​&         
the ​ADULT CHOIR ​– this is the perfect time for ​YOU           
and​ ​your​ ​​CHILDREN​ ​​to​ ​join​ ​the​ ​​MUSIC​ ​MINISTRY. 
 
Contact:​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​JOSHUA​ ​COYNE 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​musicmanjosh@gmail.com 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​240-676-4433 

 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​ALLIE​ ​ALTIERI 

​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​Allie.altieri@gmail.com 
 

Rehearsals​ ​on​ ​Thursdays: 
ADULT​ ​CHOIR​ ​-​ ​​7:00​ ​p.m.​ ​to​ ​8:30​ ​p.m. 
CHILDREN’S​ ​CHOIR​ ​-​ ​​6:00​ ​p.m.​ ​to​ ​7:00​ ​p.m. 
BELL​ ​CHOIR​ ​-​ ​C​ontact​ ​​JOSH​ ​​or​ ​​ALLIE 
 
​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​UPCOMING​ ​EVENTS 
Confirmation​ ​(October​ ​10) 
 
Christmas​ ​Concert​ ​(December) 
 
The​ ​Lenten​ ​Sketches​ ​(March) 
 
Spring​ ​Concert​ ​(June) 
 
Closing​ ​Mass​ ​of​ ​Anniversary​ ​Year: 
11:30​ ​a.m.​ ​–​ ​Sunday,​ ​10​ ​June​ ​2018 
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